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April 30, 2010

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250 RECEIVED

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 MAY 03 7510
LUt

RE: Roche Harbor Water System, Inc.
UBI No. 601-402-286 WASH. UT. & TP CoMM

Dear Sir or Madam:

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of time until July 1, 2010 to
file the 2009 Class A & B Water Companies Annual Report for Roche Harbor Water
System, Inc. Additional time is required in order to file a complete and accurate return.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $800 to pay the estimated 2009 regulatory
fee for the water company.

Please acknowledge receipt on the enclosed copy of this letter and return the
acknowledgement to us in the provided envelope.

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me.

Sincerely Yours

Rick D. Parducci
Johnson & Shute, P.S.
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